

Brigitte B. Garceau MNA for Robert-Baldwin

Official Opposition Critic for Culture and Communications, Status of Women, Youth Protection, Rebâtir la confiance Report



Montréal, Thursday, March 28th 2024

Dear Colleagues,

It is my great pleasure to extend my congratulations to the Lord Reading Society and its members on your 75th Anniversary.

Since its creation in 1948, the Lord Reading has brought the pre-eminent Jewish traditions of justice, equity, compassion and the protection and expansion of individual rights and freedoms to bear on Quebec for the benefit of all members of our society. Your influence in advancing just law has been singularly unique in our legal community.

The stature in which your Society is held is evidenced by the internationally renowned speakers from the worlds of law, politics and academia who have graced your numerous events.

As a proud member of the Lord Reading, it is with deep gratitude and appreciation that I celebrate this most auspicious milestone with all of you.

Congratulations on your 75th Anniversary, and I look forward to attending future Lord Reading Society events.

Sincerely,

Brigitte Garceau

Member of the National Assembly for Robert Baldwin